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‘Let your light shine’ Matthew 5:16                                                              

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It is so good to see the signs of spring in the garden and all around 
school. It has been a busy half term following on from our enjoya-
ble informative trip to Chester Zoo. 
 
In Acorn Class the children have been studying the animals from 
around the world and how they have adapted to their environment. 
 
Willow Class have carried on their Rainforest topic.  
 
The older children have been researching space, planets and be-
yond. The children have produced some wonderful pieces of work 
about how it might feel to walk on the moon. 
 
Both Acorn and Willow classes are keen for any volunteers who 
would be willing to come into school and be a ‘Mystery Reader’ to 
get in touch with the teachers and make arrangements to visit. We 
are trying to raise the profile of reading for pleasure throughout 
the school and would appreciate your help and enthusiasm. 
 
The PTFA continue to be very supportive toward school and the 
wider community. The Pub Quiz, which takes place in the White 
Horse on the first Wednesday of the month, is very well supported. 
If you feel you could do anything to help then please contact 
school and we will link you up with the PTFA team. 
 
Parents’ evenings are taking place on Wednesday 1st and 8th 
March. I hope you will take the opportunity to join our staff in cel-
ebrating the hard work and progress which has taken place so far 
this year. If for any reason these dates are impossible for you then 
please contact us and we can accommodate you as it would be a 
shame to miss out. 
 
Have a lovely half term break and we look forward to seeing you 
all on Monday 27th February. 

Paul Hudson 
Head teacher 

CALENDAR DATES 
 

Monday 27th February 
School opens  

 
Tuesday 28th February (weekly) 

After school gymnastics club 
3.30pm—4.30pm 

 
Wednesday 1st March 

Parents’ evening 
 

Thursday 2nd March (weekly) 
After school Hockey club  

For Years 3-6 
3.30-4.30pm 

 
Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day 
 

Wednesday 8th March 
Parents’ evening 

 
Thursday 16th March 

Years 3 & 4 Hockey tournament 
10am-12 

At Deeside Ramblers Hockey Club 
Tiverton 

 
Thursday 30th March 

Years 5 & 6 Hockey tournament 
10am-12 

At Deeside Ramblers Hockey Club 
Tiverton 

 
Thursday 30th March 

Easter Service in Church 
2.30pm 

All welcome 
 

Friday 31st March 
School closes for Easter  

 
Monday 17th April 

School opens 
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From the Office 
 

In preparation for the closure of the end of 
the financial year accounts, it would  

be really appreciated that all outstanding  
payments are cleared from School Money 

 by the middle of March. 

 
Thank you for your  

understanding. 

WORLD BOOK DAY (THURSDAY 2nd MARCH) 
 

We are doing something a little bit different for World Book Day this 
year where, rather than dressing up, children will create a ‘story spoon’ 

at home and bring it on Thursday 2nd March to share with the class. 
Additional information will be sent to explain in more detail. 

 
 

 


